
To:  ASTI School Steward 
 

Re: After Hours Communications 
 

 
Dear School Steward, 
 
At its meeting of 24th and 25th September 2020, Standing Committee adopted 
the following motion. 
 
That the ASTI advise management in all schools in which it has members that a 
moratorium on reading, acknowledging and responding to non-emergency 
communications emanating from management outside of school hours applies 
forthwith. The moratorium will apply from 5pm to 8am Monday to Friday and 
all-day Saturday, Sunday and public holidays. 
 
Notes: 

 School Stewards are requested to bring the terms of this motion to the 
attention of all ASTI members in their school. 

 School Stewards are requested to bring the terms of this motion to the 
attention of their school management. 

 
Members are strongly urged to implement this advice.  
 
This advice is not a directive. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Kieran Christie 
General Secretary 
 
September 2020 
 
 


